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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

New Editor of the Review

In accordance with the action taken by the Executive Council of the
American Political Science Association, Dr. Hugh L. Elsbree has been
selected as the new Managing Editor of the Review. He will succeed
Professor Taylor Cole, whose three-year term will be completed on Sep-
tember 1. All manuscripts submitted for publication should now be ad-
dressed to Dr. Elsbree, in care of the AMERICAN POLITICAL SCIENCE
REVIEW, 1785 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W., Washington 6, D. C.

Professor Emmette S. Redford will serve with Dr. Elsbree as the new
Book Review Editor, and Professor Albert Lee Sturm will be the new
News and Notes Editor.

New Edition of the Directory

It is hoped that early in 1953 the new edition of the Directory of the
American Political Science Association will be completed. Through the
courtesy and cooperation of The American University in Washington,
D. C., Professor George P. Bush has been able to accept the invitation
of the Executive Committee to edit the Directory.

Professor Bush holds an M.B.A. degree from Harvard University and
an M.A. degree from American University, where he has been a lecturer
and an associate professor of Public Administration since 1947. In com-
piling the Directory, Professor Bush will have available the data con-
tained on the questionnaires distributed in connection with the National
Scientific Register. Any member who has overlooked returning his com-
pleted form, which was sent out in November of 1951, should drop a
note to Professor Bush at his office at the national headquarters, 1785
Massachusetts Avenue, N.W., Washington 6, D. C.

AMERICAN POLITICAL SCIENCE REVIEW
AVAILABLE IN MICROFILM

Because of many requests which came to the Association for microfilm copies of the
AMERICAN POLITICAL SCIENCE REVIEW, the Executive Committee has approved the signing
of a contract with University Microfilms. It is hoped that the arrangement agreed to may
help solve the space problem for many libraries. Under this plan, the paper copies of the
periodical may be kept unbound and circulated in that form for several years; when they
are worn and no longer are called for frequently, the microfilm may be substituted at a
cost approximately the same as the cost of binding the periodicals for library use.

Effective with the current volume (Vol. XLVI), the REVIEW will be available in micro-
film form to all libraries which are regular subscribers. In the form of positive microfilm,
volume-length metal reels may be obtained from University Microfilms, 313 North First
Street, Ann Arbor, Michigan. Film copy will be distributed only at the end of the volume
year, which is December for the REVIEW.
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